From:

To:
Subject: Krista court parking
Date: September 3, 2024 11:15:33 PM

To whom it may concern,

While the parking situation has drastically improved on Krista Court (thank you for that), to make it completely safe
it would be idea to just eliminate parking during school pickup & drop-off hours on both sides of the street.

As a firefighter, I have responded to many house fires on courts---managing several fire apparatus' on a court is a
serious challenge. Adding parked cars to the mix makes it that much more challenging to maneuver and obviously
adds unnecessary time to the emergency response effort.

The other glaring safety issue is for the kids that have to walk on our court. Those same parked cars create serious
blind spots for other cars while kids are walking on the street. This safety issue is most evident during school
pickup and drop off times.

No parked cars on both sides. (Monday-Friday 8am-9am & 3pm-4pm)
Thanks,

Dan Halls





